Gardening Consultants’ Council Purpose

The purpose of Gardening Consultants’ Council is to promote the interest and love of
gardening among its members. One way this is accomplished is by the Council’s
supporting programs within the Federation on gardening. Money raised by the Council
helps pay for speakers for a Morning of Horticulture or a horticultural speaker for a state
meeting.

The Council also has programs for its membership, which may include trips to gardens
to learn various gardening techniques and plants, and talks by experts in person or via
Zoom on horticultural subjects. Information on gardening topics is shared among the
members through the membership chairman and email.

A person can become a member of the Council once they have completed two
Gardening School courses and pay the $10 dues.

Please contact Linda Jean Smith directly for further information.
lindajean.smith@comcast.net
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